- Reply 10



Leonard Hall, Queen's University, Kingston, Ontario.

5th canuary 1962.

Ar J.Low, 411 Brixton Ave., St. Lambert, P.Q.

Dear ar. Low,

Thank you for your letter of November 15th Our Centre here in Kingston is quite new, and there-fore we have not done any work on Comets and Hovae. However we are interested in taking part in your programme.

I have been appointed by our Centre to take charge of the Comets and Novae section.

We would be much obliged to you if you could need us detailed notes on the procedure you wish us to follow. Also, if you could send us a list of supplementary works that might be of help to us, bearing in mind that we are mainly ignorant students who are relatively unfamiliar with astronomy, we would appreciate it very much.

Yours sincerely,

Joney Stick .

Tony Fink.